
Our office contact details are
changing

News story

From 23 August, the PCA will have a new postal address and will be using a
single email address office@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk for all intelligence
and enquiries

The new details for contacting the Pubs Code Adjudicator (PCA) can be found
below:

Email address for enquires and intelligence
From 23 August 2021, please send all emails relating to Pubs Code enquiries
and intelligence to office@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk.

This change is part of our focus to improve our contact channels and how
enquiries are managed after some tenants, during research, reported problems
with the visibility and awareness of the PCA’s contact methods.

Postal Address for all correspondence
From 23 August 2021, please send all post to:

Office of the Pubs Code Adjudicator
4th Floor
23 Stephenson Street
Birmingham
B2 4BJ
United Kingdom
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